
[Your Organization's Letterhead] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Subject: Important Information About UV Index Levels 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to the 

health and safety of our community, we want to inform you about the 

current UV index levels and the associated health risks. 

As of [insert date], the UV index in our area is forecasted to reach 

[insert UV index level] which is categorized as [low/moderate/high/very 

high/extreme]. This level indicates that there is an increased need for 

sun safety precautions. 

We recommend taking the following protective measures: 

1. **Wear Protective Clothing**: Long-sleeved shirts, pants, and a wide-

brimmed hat. 

2. **Use Sunscreen**: Apply broad-spectrum sunscreen with an SPF of 30 or 

higher, and reapply every two hours. 

3. **Seek Shade**: Especially during midday hours when the sun's rays are 

strongest. 

4. **Avoid Tanning Beds**: They can increase skin damage and cancer risk. 

For more detailed information about UV index levels and sun safety tips, 

please visit [insert relevant website or resource]. 

Your health and wellbeing are our top priority. Should you have any 

questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at [insert phone number] or [insert email address]. 

Stay safe and protected! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Your Organization's Website]  

[Optional: Attach brochure or additional resources related to UV safety] 


